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Broadgreen Daycase Unit 

Surgical Division 

 

Most patients coming to the Broadgreen Daycase  Unit ( BDCU) should expect their stay 
to be between two to ten hours, depending on their surgery/procedure and type of  
anaesthesia being used.  
 

 Please remove any make up / nail varnish / shellac or false nails and jewellery before 
you come into hospital.  

 

 Please leave all cash and valuables at home. If you need to bring valuables into 
hospital, these can be sent to General Office for safekeeping. General Office is open 
between 08.30 and 4.30 Monday to Friday. Therefore, if you are discharged outside 
these times we will not be able to return your property until General Office is open. The 
Trust does not accept responsibility for items not handed in for safekeeping. 

 

 Please leave any Controlled medications at home. 
 

 Bring a  book or magazine to occupy you while you are here 
 

 Bring loose fitting clothes for discharge home 
 

It is preferable that relatives go home and wait to be contacted as we do not have a 
waiting area.  Only in special circumstances may you be accompanied by a relative/carer. 
Please contact the unit before admission if you think this applies to you. 
 
Finding Broadgreen Day Case Unit 
 
Please follow the signs for the Main Entrance. We are situated on level three of the new 
building next to the Alexandra Wing. 
 
Your Stay 
 
Patients having a general anaesthetic will spend approximately six hours on the unit 
before requiring an escort home. 
 
Patients having local anaesthetic will spend at least two hours on the unit  maybe longer 
depending on their position on the theatre list. These patients do not require an escort 
home although it is often advisable.  
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Refreshments 
 
Light refreshments will be provided as required, any specific dietary needs being assessed 
on admission. 
 
Visiting 
 
Unfortunately, due to the nature of the unit, we do not have open visiting on the ward. 
 
This is to protect the privacy and dignity of all patients as they prepare for, and recover 
from surgery. It also helps to keep the risk of infection to a minimum. 
 
Going Home 
 
All patients having general anaesthesia will need to be collected from the unit (not the 
main entrance). Relatives can park outside the main entrance for a short time (15mins) if 
they first seek permission from Indigo (car parking firm) before coming up to the unit. The 
Indigo office is situated at the entrance of the main car park as you enter the hospital. You 
will need to give in your car details and registration number. 
 
Telephone Calls 
 
Patients are able to ring home when they are ready to be collected. If relatives need to 
contact the ward please keep calls to a minimum and from one relative/ carer only allowing 
us more time for patient care. Please be aware that we only give minimal information over 
the phone so as to protect patient’s confidentiality.  
 
Feedback 
 
Your feedback is important to us and helps us influence care in the future. 
 
Following your discharge from hospital or attendance at your outpatient appointment you 
will receive a text asking if you would recommend our service to others. Please take the 
time to text back, you will not be charged for the text and can opt out at any point. Your  
co-operation is greatly appreciated. 

 
Further information 
 

Broadgreen Daycase Unit  
Tel:  0151 282 6743 
Text phone Number: 18001 0151 282 6743 
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